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 SEPTEMBER COMMANDER’S REPORT 

 

 Wow, I am just returning from New England cruise and the 
weather is cool for this time of the year and without sun! Well at 
least we aren’t dodging thunderstorms and rain which seemed to 
be the norm in mid-August. Schools are back in session and visits 
from our grandchildren will be on hold for a while. Plans for the 
upcoming Christmas party are being finalized. As we have shared 
previously the TCC will be subsidizing a significant amount of the 
overall cost as we begin to reduce our assets as a non-profit or-
ganization. 

 Looking forward to seeing everyone next week as many are 
returning from their summer vacations away from the Village. 
Was reviewing the fall foliage weather changes hoping to get a 
Color Cruise in before everyone starts to winterize their vessels. 

 Hope to see you on the water! Remember, safe boating 
with careful awareness at all times as this is one of the leading 
causes of boating injuries!    

 

  Commander Bill Hall 

https://tellicocruisingclub.com/








 

 
 

New Member Supplies 411.78 

Ship Store Expense 397.92 

Software-Hosting Expense 27.96 

TOTAL EXPENSES 2,564.34 

    

OVERALL TOTAL -470.81 

TCC Balance Sheet - As of 
8/31/2024  

Account 

8/31/2024 
Balance 

    

Bank Accounts   

UCB Business Value Checking 
XX8653 6,502.20 

TOTAL Bank Accounts 6,502.20 

    

Asset Accounts   

Bursar Inventory 1,328.45 

Ship's Store Inventory 470.00 

UCB CD Certificate 7,765.43 

UCB CD Certificate 5K 5,058.36 

TOTAL Asset Accounts 14,622.24 

    

OVERALL TOTAL 21,124.44 













ROMEOs September Lunch 

Thursday September 26, 2024 11:30AM 

Cheers at Choto 

2600 Whitten Lane, Knoxville TN 37922 

By boat or auto 

 







TCC Contact List 

  

Bill Hall  Commander   (318) 564-8412  hallwt@att.net 

Richard Pope First Officer   (818) 512-8083   Rpopecpa@ymail.com 

David Knight             Second Officer   (724) 513-5316   4dkknight@gmail.com 
Glen Hukins Bursar    (973-570-5147  glen.hukins@gmail.com 
Jerry Campbell Communication Officer  (865) 458-0861  jerrycampbell2@gmail.com 
 Pat Ezell  Scribe       jpezell@aol.com 
George Maresca Immediate Past Commander (973) 919-9009  geomike1960@gmail.com 
Susan Weakley Member at Large   (601) 270-9420  smweakley.3@gmail.com 
Pam Schell  Service Office    (423) 462-1094 
Bob Reed Webmaster / Photo Directory (630)-589-6585   saxhound@sbcglobal.net 

           ROMEO’s Captain     (865) 738-3643h 
Mary Reed   JULIET’s Captain   (630) 240-2072   gaphound@sbcglobal.net 
Glen & Jodi Seymore Ship’s Store  (423) 884-6978 
Cathy DeBoer   Graphics Design  {865) 582-6262   cdeboer22@gmail.com 
Roberta Kasper  Newsletter Publisher    rkasper20@charter.net 
Vacant    Lead Photographer  
Joe McCaul  Silver Carp in TNA new format (630) 240-5534 
Stan Sech   Silver Carp in TNA new format (865) 556-8066 
Tim Smith  Past Commanders Lead 


